

Date: September 2012

Dear Parents.

Wecome back and we hope you all had a great Summer.

Here is an update of our activities in Afterschool for this next half term.

Gary has very kindly offered to continue with games and sports every Monday from the 17<sup>th</sup> September, so if you would like your child booked in please use the usual procedures.

We will try to organize another Afterschool trip as the last one we had was a great success.

We thought a Cinema trip would be good fun so again we need an idea of numbers so we can work out costs.

To maintain our staff ratios, children who attend regularly in Afterschool will be considered in the first instance.

Please let a member of staff know if you would like your child to attend.

Cambo café is continuing this half term but on a Monday starting 17<sup>th</sup> September.

It would be useful if you could ask your child what sort of things they might like to have in Cambo Café, to give us an idea of what to make.

Monday -Cambo cafe with Jayne and Carol/Games with Gary Tuesday -Baking/Games with Patsy and Sharon Wednesday-Arts and Crafts with Carol and Sharon(Junk modeling, sketching, sewing etc.

Thursday-Childrens choice with Caroline and Jayne

We will also be having a bingo night on Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> September and Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> October with lots of prizes to be won.

Movie night day to be arranged ,we will let you know in due course.



Cambo Wraparound, Cambo Morpeth, Northumberland NE61 4BE. Tel: 07887 409641 Email: cambowraparound@hotmail.co.uk



In addition to these sessions the children have a wide choice of activities in afterschool including dough, sand, water, construction, role play etc and we also plan adult led activities eg arts and crafts which we will use for displays in school.

The children each have an afterschool journal which they can write in and add photographs of their after school activities. These can be taken home regularly to let you see what we do and for you to add any views, ideas or comments.

We are always looking for new ideas for afterschool so please let us know the kind of things your child likes to do.

## Change of fees

Following the results of the questionnaire sent out last term regarding fees, payments for our Wraparound services have been increased slightly.

Afterschool first child rate £2.50/hr, 2nd child £1.25 per hr Breakfast club-£1.50.

Cambo café,baking and movie night are £1.00 plus the normal Afterschool rate.

## **Extra Information**

If we have not already received your e-mail address please can you send it either via text or e-mail.

When booking your child into Afterschool please text or email at the first instance and ensure you receive a reply from a member of staff. If you make a verbal booking **please ensure** this is supported with a text or email and that you have received confirmation.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Patsy, Sharon, Jayne, Carol and Caroline.



Cambo Wraparound, Cambo Morpeth, Northumberland NE61 4BE. Tel: 07887 409641 Email: cambowraparound@hotmail.co.uk